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DEPUTY COMMISSIONER WILLIAMS PRAISES STAFF IN INTERVIEW ON 93.7 FM 
 
Please take a few minutes to listen to Deputy Commissioner Michael Williams talk about our Department and our incredible staff 
in an interview with Hot 93.7's Jenny Boom Boom that aired late last month. In addition to demonstrating his remarkably rich radio 
voice, Mr. Williams masterfully walked listeners through the real challenges and successes of our Department as we continue our 
work of strengthening families and supporting their capacity to safely raise their children. 
 
In the interview, he praises our staff as being the best workforce to be found and talks about how we have responded to the 
pandemic by continuing our core functions under these most difficult circumstances for children, families, the public overall and 
our staff. With great insight, Deputy Commissioner Williams discusses how the Department is changing its image by changing its 
practice to become more supportive of families, including relative and kinship caregivers, to benefit the children we are all so 
concerned about. 
 
Bravo, Dep. Comm. Williams! 
 
Thanks too to host Jenny Boom Boom of Hot 93.7 for providing the forum. Hot 93.7 is CT's number one station for Hip-Hop and 
R&B, and Jenny is famous for her groundbreaking interviews with today's top entertainers. Now she will be famous for her 
enlightening interview with Michael Williams! 
 
List here:  https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DCF/Agency/COVID-Emails/BEAT-OF-CT-JENNY-MAY-
31ST.mp3?sc_lang=en&hash=89DDDC3D56C75FDBAC1990866DD103DD 
 

 
 

 


